
Mikelle Morra 

From: Richards, Glenn S. [glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2007 1:50 PM

To: David Krech; Sumita Mukhoty

Cc: Ferenchak, Brett P.

Subject: RE: Onvoy - FCC Int'l Pro Forma Application
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Correct. 

From: David Krech [mailto:David.Krech@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2007 1:45 PM  
To: Richards, Glenn S.; Sumita Mukhoty  
Cc: Ferenchak, Brett P. 
Subject:  RE: Onvoy - FCC Int'l Pro Forma Application 
 
So the name change was July 7, 1999 and the assignment was on July 21, 2000,  Is that correct? 
 

From: Richards, Glenn S. [mailto:glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2007 1:43 PM  
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Cc: Ferenchak, Brett P.; David Krech 
Subject:  RE: Onvoy - FCC Int'l Pro Forma Application 
 
Correct.   
However, the date for the name change was July 7, 1999, not December 23. 

Glenn  

 

From: Sumita Mukhoty [mailto:Sumita.Mukhoty@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2007 1:37 PM  
To: Richards, Glenn S. 
Cc: Ferenchak, Brett P.; David Krech 
Subject:  RE: Onvoy - FCC Int'l Pro Forma Application 
 
Glenn – Based upon our discussion, my understanding is that the name change went into effect before the merger 
transaction closed on July 21, 2000.  Is that right?  Thanks.  Sumita   
  
  

From: Richards, Glenn S. [mailto:glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2007 8:33 AM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Cc: Ferenchak, Brett P. 
Subject:  RE: Onvoy - FCC Int'l Pro Forma Application 
  
Sumita: Per our discussion, I want to confirm that upon merging, MIIC ceased to exist, and the two 214 authorizations 
were then held by MEANS, which changed its name to Onvoy.   
  
The name change was effective December 23, 1999. 
  
Let me know if you need anything else.  



Glenn S. Richards | Partner  
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP  

Tel:  202.663.8215 | Fax:  202.513.8006 | Cell:  301-518-1994  
2300 N Street, NW | Washington, DC 20037-1122  
Email:  glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com  
www.pillsburylaw.com  

  
============================================================ 
The contents of this message, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which they are addressed and may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential and 
exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this message, or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the original sender or the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman Help Desk at Tel: 
800-477-0770 x4860 immediately by telephone or by return E-mail and delete this message, along with any 
attachments, from your computer. Thank you. 
  
============================================================ 
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